
Dear Truman Elementary families,  
 
 
Truman Elementary PTO has invited Texas Roadhouse to do a gift card fundraiser! We’re hoping 
to raise enough money to build a shading structure for the playground. If every student sells at 
least a 30$ gift card we will earn 690$! But I truly believe we can raise so much more with your 
help, and this is just in time for Christmas.  Gift cards make great Christmas gifts and you’re 
helping your favorite elementary school!  Please start selling right away and be sure to collect 
$$$ when selling (Checks should be made out to Truman PTO) DO NOT go door to door, be 
sure and ask family and friends over the Thanksgiving break!   
Please return order forms and $$ on: 

    Monday Dec. 2nd 

                                                                  
 

                                                              Prizes  

All students that sell at least one gift card of any value 
will receive a goodie bag from Texas Roadhouse. 

 

Every student who sells at least $30 in gift cards will be 
entered into a drawing for a 100$ gift card to amazon. 

 
The top seller of the entire school will receive a dinner 
for the family at Texas Roadhouse. Excluding alcohol and tip.  Up to a 100$. 

 
All of the gift cards will feature the Truman Elementary logo 

 
 
 
Thank you so much for you participation in this gift card fundraiser your contribution will really help 
Truman Elementary! 
 
 
Texas Roadhouse  
Ballwin MO  


